From: Kirby, Kathleen

To: Keith Coburn

Cc: Victoria McCauley

Subject: RE: W272DX Status Update

Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 12:32:02 PM
Hi Keith,

The licensee informed me that the station resumed operation on July 18, 2019 at 9:15:30 AM
EST.

Kathy

From: Keith Coburn <Keith.Coburn@fcc.gov>

Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 11:57 AM

To: Kirby, Kathleen <KKirby@wiley.law>

Cc: Victoria McCauley <Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov>
Subject: W272DX Status Update

Dear Counsel,

Our records indicate W272DX filed a silent STA request for a period starting on November 2, 2018.
Our records also indicate that a license to cover was filed on July 18, 2019. In order to properly
determine how long W272DX has been off the air, please respond to this email with the resumption
date for the silent period starting November 2, 2018.

Sincerely,

Keith Coburn
Broadcast Program Assistant
FCC Media Bureau/Audio Division

445 12t st SW
Washington, DC 20554
(202) 418-1583

NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) from Wiley Rein LLP may constitute an
attorney-client communication and may contain information that is PRIVILEGED and
CONFIDENTIAL and/or ATTORNEY WORK PRODUCT. If you are not an intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this message is strictly prohibited.
If you have received this message in error, please do not read, copy or forward this message.
Please permanently delete all copies and any attachments and notify the sender immediately
by sending an e-mail to Information@wiley.law
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